HIDALGO COIN CLUB MINUTES
April 14, 2014
The Hidalgo Coin Club meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by club president, Raul
Gonzalez followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. The general membership count was 97 with 3 visitors.
Six (6) door prizes were given out.

The secretary’s report for February may be viewed online at www.hidalgocoinclub.com.

The treasurer’s report of last month’s balance was $3395.08 after expenses; a deposit was made
of $541.00 Payments were made for 801.38 consisting of $20.00 TNA dues, $484.87 (2) gold coins
for the drawing, $41.89 shipping of Atocha items, $7.58 Copies, $75.00 Dominos, $84.92 Bonita’s
Flowers (Becky) and $87.12 Office Depot supplies and web ad copies. It was noted that we anticipate
a $300.00 a month positive cash flow.

Current Balance $3,134.70

Show chairman Jesus Solano discussed the November show as well as the Mini show and again
thanked everyone involved.
Old Business: We are in need of an Educational Director for the club. We are also in need of a council
member. We paid 499.00 for Cinco & Diez Peso Gold Coins for the raffle. It was noted that we still do
not have the $125.00 donation for the printing of the drawing tickets. We also reminded everyone to
like us on face book.

New Business:

Web Site Advertising is $10 dollars per month or $100.00 per year

The shirt color and design was announce and discussed.

The meeting continued with the coin auction. The auctioneer for the night was Raul Gonzalez
and Jorge Ramsden as the money runner. There were over 90 lots auctioned. The meeting was
adjourned at 9:00 p.m. by the president, Raul Gonzalez.

The next council meeting is on May 8".
And the next meeting is on May 12"

Submitted by Secretary Rene De La Garza


http://www.hidalgocoinclub.com/

